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January 3, 2011

Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

r~/~ I(~Dc29

Re: DW 10-159 West Swanzey Water Company, Inc
Notice of Intent to File a Petition for Change in Rate Schedules Settlement
Agi cement.

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find copies of the new agreements between Sarah Brown and the West
Swanzey Water Company in compliance with the January 4,2011 Settlement Agreement.
Should you have any questions, please call Sarah at 352-0770 or 352-2022.

Thank you,

Sarah Brown
President, West Swanzey Water
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